
HOW TO SELECT YOUR  
MOVE IN TIMESLOT 

 
Please log into the housing portal which you can find here on the VSU Housing website. You can see it in the 

top grey to the right – Housing Portal Login. 
 

 
Once you login to the VSU Housing Portal, you will need to click “Move In/Out” in the red column at the top. 

 
Once you select “Move In/Out”, you will select Move in Appointments under the drop-down list. 

 
 

 

 
 

 
You will be directed to see the different halls and their timeslots. Select your hall and the process applicable to your 

status as a student (new, returner, or transfer). Use the Morning, Afternoon, Evening to see your options of times. You 
will choose the date/time that works best for you, and click the confirm when you are certain that is the date/time you 

want to move in. 
 
 
 



 
 

Once you select your time, click confirm. Your appointment will appear at the top of the page.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



What if I need to change my time? 
 

Don’t worry, you certainly can. You can continue to change your move in time by signing into the housing portal, 
following the same process and clicking cancel or reschedule. We will not allow any further changes to your move in 

timeslot after 1pm on Friday, August 9th. 
 

If you have any questions about the process to make a time slot or any extenuating circumstances you have with your 
move in, please call housing at 229-333-5920. Questions about your housing assignments can be emailed to 

housingassignments@valdosta.edu. 
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